TWIN BROOKS NEWSLETTER

NOVEMBER 2023

TBHA PO BOX 692 LAWRENCEVILLE, GA 30046

ANNUAL MEETING MINUTES

The September 29, 2023 meeting minutes are included in this mailing. To access past meeting minutes and newsletters visit www.tbha.org. Please email us at tbha@twinbrooks.org with any questions.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Current Board of Directors:
Tasya Saxon
Brandon Prince
Terri Wellman
The Board of Directors will be
looking to appoint homeowners
to fill roles of President,
Treasurer and Secretary.

COMMUNITY DIRECTORY

Do you have a skill or talent you would like to share with the Twin Brooks Community? Reach out to us at tbha@twinbrooks.org. We hope to prepare a directory so we can support your neighbors and businesses they work for.



HOLIDAY DECORATING CONTEST

Attention all homeowners! Get ready to light up your homes and spread some holiday cheer! We are excited to announce our first ever home decorating contest. This year's theme is "Holiday Lights"! So, get creative and let your imagination run wild. Whether you prefer a traditional look or something more modern, we want to see what you've got! The judging will take place on December 16th, so make sure your lights are shining bright by then. We can't wait to see the magic you create! Happy decorating!

***Winner Receives a \$100 Visa Gift Card**

NEXT HOMEOWNERS MEETING: DECEMBER 5, 2023 (TUESDAY) 7 PM 490 TWIN BROOK WAY

NOISE ISSUES

To promote a healthy environment in our neighborhood, it's important to abide by Gwinnett County's Noise Control Ordinance and reduce noise levels from sources such as loud music, party noise, and mechanical noise. For more information on how to comply with the ordinance, please visit gwinnettcounty.com.

REACH OUT TO US

We want to hear from you questions, concerns, ideas? Email us at tbha@twinbrooks.org or through our "contact us" box on www.twinbrooks.org Send us your email so you don't miss out on community news.

DID YOU KNOW?

Trash carts and recycling carts should be placed within three feet of the curb or the edge of the street and at least three feet away from any obstacles, preferably on the opposite side of the driveway from the mailbox.

Place trash inside the cart with the lid closed – overflow won't be collected. (copied from Gwinnett County Trash set out guidelines.)